DATE:

TO:
FROM:

SUBJECT:

CITY OF BETHEL

P.O. Box 1388 Bethel, Alaska 99559
907-543-2047
FAX # 543-4171

MEMORANDUM

September 4, 2003

Planning Commission Members

<7
John Malone, Planning Director f-'

September 11, 2003 meeting has been cancelled.

Due to scheduled absences the chair has cancelled the regularly scheduled Planning
Commission meeting of September 11, 2003. There are no action items pending
Commission action at this time.
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